
NON-PROFIT 
U.S. POSTAGE  

PAID 
FARMINGTON, MO  

63640 
PERMIT NO. 75 

Address Service  
Requested 

Promoting Quality Care 
& Education of 
Young Children 

200 W First Street 
Suite 182 

Farmington, MO 63640 

A Program of  
St. Francois County  
Community Partnership 

FOR STATEWIDE TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES, VISIT: www.moworkshopcalendar.org 

www.sfccp.com/educare 

www.sfccp.com/educare 

Educare of St. Francois County 
will not be offering a December 
workshop due to our 
participation in the Season of 
Hope program.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information about how 
you can make a difference in the 
life of a child this holiday season, 
visit www.sfccp.org. 

ñLUME Primerò 
 

Thurs., Nov. 17, 2016 
 

Time: 6:30-8:30 P.M.  
 

Price: **$12 per person 
**Scholarship available for first 15 registrants. 

 

Presented by:  LUME Institute 
 

Description:  This two hour course briefly introduces the basic 
concepts and ideas covered in the LUME Foundations Course.  
It also explores how these concepts and ideas can permeate 
adult interactions and administrative functions in the workplace. 

 

Location: The Factory, 3rd Floor Meeting Room 
 

Register by calling 314-469-9805 or 
www.moworkshopcalendar.org. 

If you no longer wish to receive this newsletter, please call our office at 573-760-0212 or email tiffany@sfccp.org. 

A Magic Carpet          Used w/ permission from www.CommunityPlaythings.com 

 E D U C A R E 

In This Issue: 
 

1 ð Reading Magic 
        A Magic Carpet 
2 ð New Health & Safety 
 Guidelines 
        Ready in 3 
3 ð NF Educators 
        Holiday Die Cuts 
        Focus Groups 
4 ð Training 
 Opportunities 

EDUCARE 
200 W First Street, Suite 182 

Farmington, MO 63640 
 

Phone:  
(573)760-0212 

or 
(573)431-3173 

 

Fax:  
(573)760-0451 

 

Office Hours: 
8:00 A.M. to 12:00 P.M. 
1:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

Monday - Friday 

www.sfccp.com/educare 

Facebook.com/EducareSFC 

Partially Funded by the Missouri Department of Social Services, Childrenôs Division, 

Early Childhood and Prevention Services SectionΦ 

Book Review:  Reading Magic 

OK, OK. I admit it. I had 
never heard of Mem Fox 
before the Conference 
on the Young Years last 
March. Now I am a big 
fan of this outstanding 
childrenôs author.  
 

During her presentation 
at the conference, she 

read aloud from several of her books. 
She told us that she believes children 
should be read aloud to from their first 
day of life.  
 

Reading Magic ð Why Reading Aloud 
to Our Children Will Change Their 
Lives Forever by Mem Fox is available 
for checkout at the Educare Resource 
Center.  I love this book! It is like 
talking to a dear friend. It is a quick, 
easy read that made me laugh, and 
shout out loud, and think.  
 

Ms. Fox believes that as we read aloud 
to children with joy and exuberance 

they are learning to read. Oh, not 
teaching but just enjoying the moment. 
Children learn how to hold a book, how 
the words flow across the pages, tone, 
fluency, vocabulary, that the 
illustrations often give clues to the text, 
and every other reading strategy. 
 

Children who are read to, learn to read 
more easily and more naturally. 
Toddlers and pre-schoolers should not 
be concerned with phonics or letter 
sounds. They should just enjoy story 
time. And so should you! 
 

Other books by Mem Fox that are 
available to check out at the Educare 
Resource Center are: 

Where Is Green Sheep? 
Koala Lou 
Tough Boris 
The Magic Hat 
Baby Bedtime 

 
ð Liz Bennett, Educare Director 

What two things 
can take you 
anywhere in the 
world instantly, 
defying both time 
and space? 
 

Answer: A magic 
carpet and the creative imagination of 
a child! 
 

Last week, our four-year-old class 
combined these two things resulting in 
this stunning work of art. We started by 

simply laying a frame of sticks on the 
ground. The rest was inspired by what 
the kids found and collected from the 
area. With all the exotic, natural colors 
and designs, this carpet is certainly 
packed with autumnal magic.  What 
can your kids create with natureôs 
loose parts?  
 

Learn more by visiting: 
http://www.communityplaythings.com/
resources/articles/2015/the-learning-in-
loose-parts 
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Remember our graphic of the 
crazy frustrated woman and we 
said, ñChanges are coming, but 
donôt worry. Educare is here to 
help.ò Well, itôs tiiiime! The 
changes are now and, as 
promised, Educare is here to 
help!  
 

On November 19, 2014, 
President Obama signed the Child Care and Development 
Block Grant (CCDBG) Act of 2014 into law.  Among other 
changes, the new law makes significant advancements by 
defining health and safety requirements for child care 
providers.  The new federal law requires states to establish 
health and safety requirements in these different topic 
areas for child care providers who receive child care 
subsidy:  First Aid and CPR*, Child Care Subsidy 
Orientation, Safe Sleep and Sudden Infant Death 
Syndrome, Shaken Baby, Emergency Preparedness and 
Response Plan, Child Abuse and Neglect Mandated 
Reporting, Building and Physical Premises Safety, 
Handling and Storage of Hazardous Materials, Emergency 
and Disaster Response, Infection Control/Handwashing/
Sanitary Food Handling, Immunizations and Medication 
and Parental Consent, Emergencies Due to Food/Drug 
Allergic Reactions, and Transportation of Children. 
 

All providers receiving child care subsidy will be required 
to meet all health and safety training requirements and to 
track completion of training using a MOPD ID. 
 

To help everyone get up to speed, Educare will offer three 
different trainings. The trainings will be offered at various 
times at various locations. Trainings will be available on 

the Missouri Workshop Calendar, found at:  
www.moworkshopcalendar.org. 

¶ The first training is Pre-Registration Orientation 
(PRO) and is highly recommended for new and 
renewing registered providers, with a focus on Four or 
Less Providers, to learn about the new federal 
requirements to receive child care subsidy. This 
optional training includes an overview of completing a 
registration packet, Health and Safety Requirements 
for Registered Child Care Providers, Registering for a 
MOPD ID (Missouri Professional Development 
Identification), using the Missouri Workshop Calendar, 
and On-Site Monitoring. 

¶ The second training is Pre-Service Training (PST). 
The purpose of the PST training is to provide new and 
renewing registered child care providers with the 
federally mandated trainings that are required by 
Childrenôs Division to complete the registration and 
contract process. You must meet these requirements 
within 60 days of submitting your application to be a 
registered child care provider. 

¶ The third training is In-Service Training (IST). The 
purpose of the IST is to provide new and renewing 
registered child care providers with the federally 
mandated trainings that are required by Childrenôs 
Division to maintain a child care subsidy contract. You 
must complete this training within three (3) months 
from the date your contract becomes active.  

 

*Note: First Aid / CPR is not taught by Educare of St. 
Francois County. Look on the Missouri Workshop 
Calendar www.moworkshopcalendar.org for First Aid / 
CPR classes that are convenient for you.  
 

New Health / Safety Guidelines 

Are You Prepared? 
 

The new health and safety requirements for daycares states that every daycare 
must have an emergency preparedness plan.  Are you prepared for an emergency?    
If youõre not positive, here are some questions to ask yourself: 
¶ Is all your contact information in an easily accessible location?   
¶ If you have to evacuate the daycare because the building is not safe, where will 
you go?   

¶ Do your parents know the alternative location?   
¶ If you have to evacuate the neighborhood because of bigger issues, where will 
you go?   

¶ Do you have an emergency go bag?  If so, does it contain food and water for 
everyone for three days? 

 
Go to health.mo.gov to be Ready in 3! 
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First Aid / CPR Online Option 
Hey, did you know 
you can take First 
Aid / CPR online?  
WOW!  ñHow is that 
possible?ò you may 
ask.  Well, let me tell 
you.  Simply call NF 

Educators at 314-596-2497.  You can set up training at 
your facility at your convenience or you can arrange to 
complete the course online and have an on-site evaluation 
for certification. 
 

We asked NF Educators to give us a brief description of 
their services so that we could share that information with 
our readers.  Hereôs what they had to say: 
 

NF Educators is a premier provider of lifesaving training 
with an emphasis on convenience, in Bonne Terre, MO.  
Since its founding in 2008, NF Educators strives to make 

training convenient and affordable.  With on-site training at 
the customerôs request, training is available without having 
to locate an upcoming course, check for available seating, 
and spend all day in a class.  We understand how 
frustrating this can be.  Evenings and weekend trainings 
are not a problem.   
 

Since our courses are held at your location, you are in a 
familiar setting with a more relaxed atmosphere.  If you 
require additional convenience, NF Educators offers 
blended training with portions online including an on-site 
skills evaluation to provide certification for your 
credentialing.  NF Educators courses are MOPD approved 
and all of our CPR / First Aid courses are considered age 
appropriate training to meet those standards.   
 

Call us today to obtain a quote and schedule your training 
at 314-596-2497 or 573-366-3436.  You can also visit our 
website at www.nfeducators.com. 

Educare Holiday Die Cuts 

Daycare providers and preschool teachers are some of the 
most inventive people in America.  They take 
inconsequential nothings and make family holiday 
keepsakes.  My Christmas tree topper is still a construction 
paper star glued to a toilet paper roll my son made many, 
many years ago.   
 

Educare has many holiday die cuts for your crafting 
pleasure!  Come by the Educare office at the Factory in 
Farmington to use our die cut machine, there is a $1.00 
usage fee.  You may bring your own paper or we have 
several colors and two sizes of construction paper 
available for purchase. 

ß Turkey 

ß Pumpkin 

ß Angel 

ß Christmas tree 

ß Gingerbread man 

ß Santa face 

ß Snowman face 
 

ß Christmas Light 

ß Christmas Stocking 

ß Christmas Ornament 

ß Snowflake (2) 

Jumbo:  
(approximately full page) 

Large:  
(approximately 4ò) 

Holiday Die Cut List: 

Educare Support Group: 
 

¶ November 17, 2016  ñ ñDonôt Shake the Babyò, 5:15 - 6:15 p.m. at Educare of 
Francois County, 200 W. First St., Suite 182, Farmington 

¶ December ñ Educare of St. Francois County will not be offering a December support 
group due to our participation in the Season of Hope program.  For more information 
about how you can make a difference in the life of a child this holiday season, visit 
www.sfccp.org. 

Registration required at least 7 days prior. 
 

These support groups are open to anyone and DO NOT include clock hours.     
 

Call Educare at 573-431-3173 for details, or more information. 


